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Hello Joe, 
 
I am sure you have seen the “Harry Potter and The Cursed Child” fan made movie poster 
swirling around the internet.  I am also aware that it has been labeled as a hoax but I wanted to 
let you know exclusively that this is happening.  The movie has been in production for months 
and the studios and actors have been tight lipped about it because we are trying to have a 
surprise opening of the film.  The film will be out next year when the original play is set to be 
wrapping up its run on Broadway. 
 
I have exciting news for you Joe. We want you to be among the first to view the film and write a 
review.  We will be having a screening a month in advance of the film’s actual release and 
although it is a year in advance we would like to get confirmations now.  We want to have a 
screening for critics like yourself to gain feedback.  Your input is crucial in order to release what 
we hope will be the best film in the franchise. There have been multiple endings shot and we 
need to figure out which one will be the best for our audiences especially after the response 
from the fan made poster that we actually leaked.  We know the anticipation is mounting and 
because we value your opinion, there will also be a meet and greet with JK Rowling after the 
screening so that you can ask any questions as well as some one-on-one time designated for 
you personally with her.  Thank you and we hope you can be a part of history. 
 
If you have any questions or want to contact our office to confirm the validity of this email you 
may contact me at 
 
Imani Shabazz 
JK Rowling’s Publicist 
315-534-4906 
ishabazz@jkrowlingpr.com 


